
Dear Magpie Men and Women 

Last Saturday we were fortunate to only have the short trek up the road to visit our pals at 

Nangwarry. Unfortunately for the Saints their early season form has left a lot to be desired, suffering 

heavy losses in their opening rounds. From a pedestrian view peering in, it is sad to see a club in 

such a lull. Full credit to the guys getting up every week ensuring that the Saints have teams running 

around flying the flag and having a crack.   

Harry’s lads entered this game full of confidence with good form favouring them and not their 

opposition. With Harry still putting heavy influence on starting well the boys once again flew out the 

door with the first seven goals of the game. From that point the Maggies didn’t look back piling on 

the goals to hold a commanding position over Nangwarry. It was great to see Moshpit running 

around snagging goals, he was easily the teams best on the day other mentions were Clothes Peg, 

Matty May, Puddly, Monte and the more durable Carlson. During the game there was an incident 

when one of the spectators called the RSPCA with a complaint that a wombat was loose on the oval 

trying to get easy kicks, it was later confirmed that Telf had a game and the confusion was soon 

cleared.   

Benny’s Boys were under strict instructions to not take the Saint’s lightly, especially after a couple of 

breezy trainings and a week off. If it wasn’t evident from the sidelines it certainly was from on the 

field that Nangwarry have taken some serious steps forward this year. And needless to say it 

certainly wasn’t as easy a task as some may have thought. Good pressure from the opposition and 

unbelievably inaccurate kicking meant that Kalangadoo didn’t have the ascendancy they were 

hoping for come quarter time. With a few calming words from the coach the boys went back out and 

continued to kick inaccurately but coped with the pressure a lot better and had an unassailable lead 

by half time. After the break it was much the same with a few more opportunities for the Pies than 

in the first half as the game opened up suiting the running game Benny was trying to implement. 

Many could have been mentioned in the best, with most getting a swag-full of kicks. Big Sauce was 

superb other mentions were Jesta Nesta in his return to the One’s, Johnny Mules in his return also, 

Flibble and Levi Casboult. Sorry, Travis Cloke. Aaarggh sorry again, Jaggs. Easy to get those three 

mixed up. Special mention to young Stephen Juste playing his first game in the one’s after some 

consistent form in the Colts, didn’t make any mistakes and looked really comfortable at the level.  

It would have to be a long time since Kalangadoo have gone undefeated in all the grades after three 

games, full credit to the coaches and the boys getting to trainings and games, a big year for the club 

starting to unfold. Equally as long is the time since three Mules’s had been on the pine at the start of 

an A Grade game of footy.  

Get around Crouchy again people, all the club news and events are on the website. 

http://www.foxsportspulse.com/club_info.cgi?client=1-6237-82957-389483-21548292 
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